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BRUSSELS WARNS UK OF 'DIFFICULT' BREXIT TRADE TALKS

- 09.01.2020

EU Observer (9 January 2020)

The president of the European Commission, Ursula von der Leyen, said on Wednesday (8 January) 
that the future trade negotiations between Europe and the UK will be "difficult" within the period 
set by the UK, but that Brussels remains optimistic about the future. 

"Without an extension of the transition period beyond 2020, you cannot expect to agree on every 
single aspect of our new partnership," she said, adding that "it is basically impossible to negotiate 
all [sectors]".

For more: https://euobserver.com/brexit/147069
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